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The Ambassador of the United States of America to the
Acting Secretary of State for External Affairs

THE FOREIGN SERVICE OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

UNITED STATES EMBAssY,

No. 240 OTTAWA, May 3, 1

SIR,

I have the honor to refer to your Note No. D-99 of May 1, 1954, stat
that the Canadian Government considers that the construction and operat
of a Loran Station on Cape Christian, Baffin Island, is in the defence intei
of both countries and that it is prepared to authorize the erection and operat
of the proposed station by the United States CoastGuard, subject to the ci
ditions contained in the Annex attached to the Note. The United Ste
Government concurs in the conditions mentioned, on the understanding t
this agreement is subject to the availability of appropriated funds. The Uni
States Government confirms that your Note and this reply shall constit
the agreement of our two Governments regarding the proposed station.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my most distinguished considerati

R. D. STUART

The Honorable
Brooke Claxton,
Acting Secretary of State
for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


